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SB 554 - Oppose

Good morning,

I am writing to oppose SB 554. I am a law-abiding gun owner and a Democrat. I have done extensive professional training and 
practice to ensure I am safe and able to protect myself while also protecting the rest of the public. Our problem is not gun owners, 
our problem is a lawless police force that refuses to do their job and protect the public. I am forced to protect myself because I can't 
count on anyone else to do it. Please do not take away one of the only ways I have to ensure that I, a woman, have a fighting 
chance if someone were to try to harm me. Thank you for your time.


